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2 September 2008

Dear

Gosport War Memorial Hospital Inquest - Update

Apologies for the late circulation of this update due to staff holidays/shortages. The
pre-inquest hearing was held on 14™ August and the notes of what transpired, taken
by Blake Lapthorn Solicitors, are attached. We will keep you in touch with any further
developments.

Yours sincerely
®eter Walsh

Peter Walsh
Chief Executive






